
Aberdeen Group plc Payment Reissue Fees  

 

Our standard policy is to deduct a fee for payments that are reissued. The fee levied for the 
reissue of a payment goes some way towards covering the administration costs involved in this 
process. In general, the higher the value of the payment, the higher the associated 
administration costs. This is because of the increased security checks that must be undertaken.  

On some occasions, multiple payments may be involved as payments could be issued from 
different bank accounts. In these circumstances, a fee may be levied for each payment issued. 

Fees will normally be deducted before the payment is reissued. You will, therefore, receive the 
payment minus the applicable fee. 
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